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The North Road BIA has been collaborating with the RCMP to create resources for Anti-

Asian hate. These resources have been very well received by the community. We had a 

hate crime presentation done by Cpl. Laura Hirst during our April CPAC meeting, it was 

attended by members of other CPACs.  

 

There have been flickering lights at the E’Toile apartment development during the 

evening time. This poses as distraction for drivers who are travelling alongside Douglas 

Rd. and Goring St, as the lights can be quite strong. 

 

Recent BurnabyNow article highlighted a community member’s uncomfortability with the 

safety of the Sperling Burnaby Lake Skytrain station. See: 

https://www.burnabynow.com/local-news/letter-translink-must-beef-up-night-security-

around-desolate-burnaby-skytrain-station-3597718   
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